






4) WHTG-FM is operating under a §73.215 authorization, however, in BMPH-20020910AAL and in BLH-

20040209ABA, WHTG-FM  addressed the shortage to WFAF under §73.213(c).  WFAF does not request

processing under the contour protection criteria of §73.215.  The spacing between WFAF and WHTG-FM

has been, and will remain, 105 kilometers or more, as required under §73.213(c).

As a result of the relocation of WFAF to its proposed site, the station will be located

109.8 kilometers from WHCY.  As a grandfathered 3.0 kilowatt station, WFAF meets the

required 105.0 kilometer separation from WHCY.  Therefore, this relocation complies with

§73.213(c)(1) of the rules with respect to WHCY.

As indicated on Exhibit A1, from its licensed site WFAF does not meet the requirements

of §73.207 of the rules to WHTG-FM, Channel 292A, Eatontown, New Jersey.  The two sites 

are located 107.35 kilometers apart.  Both WFAF and WHTG-FM are operating as, or slightly

below, an equivalent 3.0 kilowatt Class A facility.4  The shortage that exists between the stations

was created as a result of the increase of spacing requirements for Class A stations when the

power for Class A stations was increased from 3.0 kilowatts to 6.0 kilowatts in MM Docket 

88-375.  Both stations were authorized prior to October 1, 1989 and are, therefore, considered

grandfathered 1989 3.0 kilowatt Class A stations, pursuant to §73.213(c).  As such, the stations

must maintain a separation 105.0 kilometers, as noted in §73.213(a)(1) of the rules.

As a result of the relocation of WFAF to its proposed site, the station will be located

106.4 kilometers from WHTG-FM.  As a grandfathered 3.0 kilowatt station, WFAF meets the

required 105.0 kilometer separation from WHTG-FM.  Therefore, this relocation complies with

§73.213(c)(1) of the rules with respect to WHTG-FM.
















